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ATT.N: Mr. C. 0. Woody
Group Vice President

Nuclear Energy Department
P. 0. Box 14000
Juno Beach, FL 33408

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50"335/86-02 AND 50"389/86-01

Thank you for your response of April 7, 1986, to our Notice of Deviation issued
on March 7; 1986, concerning activities conducted at your St. Lucie facility.
We will examine the implementation of your corrective actions during future
inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

cc: ~K. N. Harris, Vice President
/ St. Lucie Nuclear Plant

~~ , A. Sager, Plant Manager
N. Weems, Site gA Superintendent

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector
~ Document Control Desk
(State of Florida

David M. Ver relli, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 2
Division of Reactor Projects
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